
From: Zemp, DeWitt <zemp@sostrategy.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/29/2014 1:44:39 PM
Subject: Tria update

Just for your info. Correction to my earlier email. There are now four governors that have sent 
letters to their congressional delegations.

TRIA resolutions

Passed: 6 states
South Dakota
Alabama
Louisiana (one in House, one in Senate, both passed and sent to Sec. of State)
Nebraska
California
New York

Partial: 1 states
Ohio (passed in Assembly, delayed in Senate)

Introduced & in progress: 5 states
Florida
Pennsylvania
Vermont
Missouri
New Jersey

Introduced but PCI doesn't support :
Hawaii (contains Nat Catastrophe info that PCI doesn't support)

Governors Letters:

Confirmed: 4 states
Florida
Alabama
Washington
Oregon

Insurance Commissioner Letter: 2 states
Michigan
Pennsylvania

Contact Made: 16 states
Iowa
Nevada
California
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Nebraska
Oklahoma
Illinois
Ohio
Tennessee
Georgia
North Carolina 
South Carolina 
Virginia
Pennsylvania
New Jersey
New York
Massachusetts

DeWitt Zemp

Southern Strategy Group 
1404 Gervais Street 
Post Office Box 12042 
Columbia, SC 29201

Telephone: 803.733.2255
Facsimile: 803.733.2256 
Cellular: 803.414.2963

Tallahassee | Jacksonville | Orlando | Tampa Bay | Miami | Austin | Baton
Rouge | Shreveport | Montgomery |Atlanta | Columbia | Raleigh | Nashville | Frankfort | Lansing | Mad 
ison


